RECENED

*94 AUG -1 A8:49

STA COF WA UTIL. & TRA' COMMISSI

July 28, 1994 11108 NE 141st Pl Kirkland, WA 89034

Mr Steve McLellan Secretary Public Utilities Commission P O Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Mr. McLellan:

Re: Docket # 940411

I was unable to attend the recent Utilities Commission hearings on Eastside Garbage Disposal's rate increase. I would like to make my feelings known on this issue.

We faithfully recycle all recyclable materials and yard waste and have done so for years. This material is picked up bi-weekly. each Tuesday morning Eastsisde Garbage Disposal's truck stops at my house and picks up 20 gallons or less of my garbage. Why do I have to pay for a large expense truck and a driver each week when my garbage could more efficiently be collected b-weekly?

Thank you for including my thoughts into this issue.

Larry Bodmer